
 

NOTICE 

 

 

 

 
Dryer Vent Wizard has been in the Crescent Springs Condo community to clean all dryer vents 

from the outside.  In order to do a more complete and thorough cleaning it would be advisable 

that your vent also be inspected from the inside of your laundry room.  

 

As you may know Dryers are becoming one of the leading causes of residential fires.  One of the 

most important parts of your venting system is the piece of vent pipe which attaches your dryer 

to the wall – this is called the transition piece.  It is critical to the safety of you and your 

neighbors that this transition be composed of non-combustible material or solid metal – not 

plastic or flexible foil.  Since we did the cleaning from the outside only, we did not have a 

chance to inspect your transition.  

 

If you would like to have your transition inspected to see if it needs replacing please call 502-

235-0734 to schedule an appointment.  At this time we can also inspect and clean the interior of 

your dryer if there is excessive lint build up.  We can also inspect and replace your washing 

machine hoses if they have not been replaced in the last 3-5 years as manufacturers suggest.  By 

having this done, you greatly diminish the risk of fire and water damage for you and your 

neighbors. 

 

Thank you for allowing us to serve your community, 

 

Keith O’Loane, owner 

Dryer Vent Wizard of Kentuckiana 

502-235-0734 

www.dryerventwizard.com 
 

http://www.dryerventwizard.com/

